
GHARLES MSG. MaTHIAS, IR. 
UNITED STATES SENATE 

December 11, 198) 

Dear Harold: 

Please find enclosed a copy of the letter I 

received from Senator Goldwater, Chairman of 

the Seleet Committee on Intelligence. I hope 

it will relieve your concerns. 

With best wishes for the Holiday Season, 

Sincerely, 

Dope 
Charles McC. Mathias, Jr. 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701


